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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

No developer seems to pay much heed to the present plan. Indeed, the Council’s own officers in other
departments seem blissfully unaware of any constraints. The present stance of the Government also
significantly reduces its use and value.

For me, this suggests the onerous task of keeping it amended and updated is wholly unnecessary and the costs
saved would be better employed in an education programme for staff and similarly the public - specifically to
help them cope with the consequential lifestyle changes that will come with the districts renewal and
accompanying alternative accommodation styles.

The present approach seems to be wholly negative and greatly contributes to the poor view of local governance
many now hold.

Mark Knight
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